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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“How long does Feltham Young Offenders keep Summary or Reporting PAPER records?  FOI doesn't have to be electronic.  What do they say?”
This is a follow-up to your previous request of 24 December 2012 in which you asked for statistics on:

“Counts for Overnight Prisoners, New Prisoners, Leaving Prisons, Transferring Prisoners, bed allocation and spare, preferably by ethnicity of existing occupants, for the nights of February 1st,7th, 8th and March 20th, 21st, 22nd 2000”.

In our previous response it stated that “Prisons are required as a matter of routine to record certain information on their performance as part of a general management processes.  However there is no requirement for them to retain such information beyond what is deemed to be a reasonable period.  After such a period of time information in respect of the population on specific dates in 2000 would not be available.”  I should point out that this applies to both paper and electronic records.  
Your current request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you. 
It is not possible to definitively state how long records are held for because this will be dependent upon what the record is about. Feltham keeps all records in line with Prison Service Order (PSO) 9025, HMPS Archiving, Retention and Disposal policy, which can be accessed at: http://www.justice.gov.uk/downloads/offenders/psipso/pso/pso_9025_archiving_and_retention_policy.doc
The establishment’s Local Information Manager (LIM) is responsible for determining (in accordance with the Retention/Disposal protocol) whether to retain or dispose of specific documents that properly fall within the remit or control of his/her function, and the Allocations Manager for Feltham has advised that statistical and monitoring data is only available in hard copy form for prisoner transfers from 2009 onwards, and electronically from 2011.  In respect of cell occupancy information, this is not held in hard copy form and is only available electronically from 2011 onwards. 
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